
Hollingworth Primary School 

 
 
 
 
 
 

21st November 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
This year we would like to invite you to the following workshares: 
 
Year 5/6 – Tuesday 5th December 
Year 3/4 – Tuesday 23rd January 
Year 1/2 – Tuesday 6th February 
Year 3/4 – Tuesday 22nd May  
Year 5/6 – Tuesday 26th June 
Year 1/2 – Tuesday 3rd July  
 
Workshares are a fantastic opportunity for children to share their learning with family and friends. 
All the above workshares will begin at 2:30pm. 
 

 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
Mrs H Bates 

 

Market Street 
Hollingworth 

Via Hyde 
Tameside 
SK14 8LP 

Headteacher:  Mrs. S. Tickle, BA(Hons) NPQH 
Deputy Headteacher:  Mrs. H. Bates, BEd(Hons) 

Tel:  01457 762136 
Fax:  01457 765288 
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